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Discourse Analysis: an IntroductionExploring
Classroom DiscourseAn Introduction to Discourse
AnalysisAn Introduction to Critical Discourse Analysis
in Education

Knowing About Language
The central concern of this book is the analysis of
verbal interaction or discourse. This first six chapters
report and evaluate major theoretical advances in the
description of discourse. The final chapters
demonstrate how the findings of discourse analysis
can be used to investigate second-language teaching
and first-language acquisition and to analyse literary
texts.

Discourse Analysis for Language
Teachers
New Perspectives on Grammar Teaching in Second
Language Classrooms brings together various
approaches to the contextualized teaching of
grammar and communicative skills as integrated
components of second language instruction. Its
purpose is to show from both theoretical and practical
perspectives that grammar teaching can be made
productive and useful in ESL and EFL classrooms. In
this text: *First-rate scholars approach the teaching of
grammar from multiple complementary perspectives,
providing an original, comprehensive treatment of the
topic. *Discourse analysis and research data are used
to address such pedagogical areas as grammatical
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and lexical development in speaking, listening,
reading, and writing. *The communicative perspective
on ESL and EFL instruction that is presented provides
ways for learners to enhance their production skills,
whereas the meaning-based grammar instruction can
supplement and strengthen current methodology with
a communicative focus. This volume is intended as a
foundational text for second language grammar
pedagogy courses at the advanced undergraduate
and master's levels.

Training Foreign Language Teachers
Discourse Analysis for Language Teaching gives a
practical introduction to the field of discourse analysis
and its relevance for language teaching. It begins by
answering the question 'What is discourse analysis?'
and examines how discourse analysts approach
spoken and written language. Different models of
analysis are outlined and evaluated in terms of their
usefulness to language teachers. This is followed by
chapters on discourse-oriented approaches to
grammar, vocabulary and phonology. The final
section looks at spoken and written language in the
light of native-speaker and learner data and considers
examples of teaching approaches. Discourse Analysis
for Language Teaching has a very practical
orientation, and the text is interspersed with reader
activities with guidance on appropriate responses at
the end.

New Perspectives on Grammar Teaching
in Second Language Classrooms
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The Handbook of Discourse Analysis makes significant
contributions to current research and serves as a
comprehensive and authoritative guide to the central
issues in contemporary discourse analysis. Features
comprehensive coverage of contemporary discourse
analysis. Offers an overview of how different
disciplines approach the analysis of discourse.
Provides analysis of a wide range of data, including
political speeches, everyday conversation, and
literary texts. Includes a varied range of theoretical
models, such as relevance theory and systemicfunctional linguistics; and methodology, including
interpretive, statistical, and formal methodsFeatures
comprehensive coverage of contemporary discourse
analysis.

Discourse Analysis
This is the first volume exclusively devoted to
research methods in language policy and planning
(LPP). Each chapter is written by a leading language
policy expert and provides a how-to guide to planning
studies as well as gathering and analyzing data
Covers a broad range of methods, making it easily
accessible to and useful for transdisciplinary
researchers working with language policy in any
capacity Will serve as both a foundational methods
text for graduate students and novice researchers,
and a useful methodological reference for
experienced LPP researchers Includes a series of
guidelines for public engagement to assist scholars as
they endeavor to incorporate their work into the
public policy process
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Applied Linguistics and Language
Teacher Education
Discourse in English Language Education introduces
students to the major concepts and questions in
Discourse Studies and their applications to language
education. Each chapter draws on key research to
examine critically a particular approach in the field,
providing a review of important literature, examples
to illustrate the principal issues concerned and an
outline of the implications for their application to
pedagogy. Features include: coverage of a broad
range of approaches in the field, including Systemic
Functional Linguistics and Register, Speech Acts, the
Cooperative Principle and Politeness, Conversation
Analysis, Genre Analysis, Critical Discourse Analysis
and Corpus Linguistics analysis of a wide range of
discourse examples that include casual conversation,
newspapers, fiction, radio, classrooms, blogs and reallife learner texts a selection of illustrations and tables
carefully chosen to enhance students' understanding
of different concepts and approaches stimulating
discussion questions at the end of each chapter,
specially designed to foster critical thinking, reflection
and engagement with the topics covered. Engaging,
accessible and comprehensive, Discourse in English
Language Education richly demonstrates how
Discourse Studies can inform the teaching of English
and other languages, both as a foreign language and
in the mother tongue. It will be essential reading for
upper undergraduates and postgraduates with
interests in Applied Linguistics, TESOL and Language
Education.
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Discourse and Context in Language
Teaching
This book provides readers with a range of
approaches and tools for thinking deeply about
conducting research in their own language
classrooms. The book's accessible style and content
encourage language teachers to become part of a
community focused on inquiry, equipping them with
relevant terminology and concepts for their own
teaching and research (inquiry, data collection, data
analysis, bringing it all together). The reader is
exposed to various research methods and examples,
accompanied by pros and cons and rationales for
each. This enables them to select which research
approaches resonate most and are relevant to their
own teaching. The book is designed to empower
language teachers to engage in ongoing research,
thus democratizing who might be considered a
researcher. It includes a range of activities and
reflections that can be adapted for both pre- and inservice language teachers in diverse language
classrooms.

Historical Discourse
Discourse Analysis is becoming increasingly
"multimodal", concerned primarily with the interplay
of language, image and sound. Video Games allow
humans to create, live in and have conversations with
new multimodal worlds. In this ground-breaking new
textbook, best-selling author and experienced gamer,
James Paul Gee, sets out a new theory and method of
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discourse analysis which applies to language, the real
world, science and video games. Rather than
analysing the language of video games, this book
uses discourse analysis to study games as
communicational forms. Gee argues that language,
science, games and everyday life are deeply related
and each is a series of conversations. Discourse
analysis should not be just about language, but about
human interactions with the world, with games, and
with each other, interactions that make meaning and
sustain lives amid risk and complexity. Written in a
highly accessible style and drawing on a wide range
of video games from World of Warcraft and ChibiRobo to Tetris, this engaging textbook is essential
reading for students in discourse analysis, new media
and digital culture.

Language as Discourse
New technologies are constantly transforming
traditional notions of language use and literacy in
online communication environments. While previous
research has provided a foundation for understanding
the use of new technologies in instructed second
language environments, few studies have
investigated new literacies and electronic discourse
beyond the classroom setting. This volume seeks to
address this gap by providing corpus-based and
empirical studies of electronic discourse analyzing
social and linguistic variation as well as
communicative practices in chat, discussion forums,
blogs, and podcasts. Several chapters also examine
the assessment and integration of new literacies. This
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volume will serve as a valuable resource for
researchers, teachers, and students interested in
exploring electronic discourse and new literacies in
language learning and teaching.

Discourse Analysis
Analyses the importance of the language of time,
cause and evaluation in both texts which students at
secondary school are required to read, and their own
writing for assessment. This book demonstrates
through a study of historical texts, that writing about
the past requires different genres, lexical and
grammatical structures.

Unified Discourse Analysis
Discourse and Language Education is part of the
Cambridge Language Teaching Library series.
Discourse analysis describes how such
communication is structured, so that it is socially
appropriate and linguistically accurate. This book
gives practical experience in analyzing discourse and
the study of written language. The analyses show the
ways we use linguistic signals to carry out our
discourse goals and the differences between written
and spoken language as well as across languages.
This text can be used as a manual in teacher
education courses and linguistics and
communications courses. It will be of great interest to
second language teachers, foreign language teachers,
and special education teachers (especially those
involved with the hearing impaired).
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Implementing the Lexical Approach
When Courtney Cazden wrote Classroom Discourse,
she provided such a cogent picture of what the
research tells us about classroom language that the
book quickly became a classic and shaped an entire
field of study. Although other books since have
addressed classroom language, none has matched
Cazden's scope and vision. Now, thirteen years later,
we've witnessed such significant changes in social
and intellectual life that the subject of classroom
discourse is more important than ever. So Cazden has
revisited her classic text and integrated current
perspectives and research. New features include: a
new rationale for the importance of student-teacher
talk: the importance of oral as well as written
communication skills in today's occupations and
current conceptions of knowledge and the way it is
acquired rich new examples of talk in K-12 classrooms
- math as well as language arts - with transcriptions
and analyses new findings from teacher researchers
as well as university researchers new emphasis on
achieving greater equity in what students learn new
material on the kind of interactions computers offer
new section on learning new forms of discourse as a
significant educational goal for all students. Readers
will emerge from the book with a better
understanding of the significance of quality teacherstudent talk and some of the most important research
and researchers.

Discourse in English Language Education
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Accessible yet theoretically rich, this landmark text
introduces key concepts and issues in critical
discourse analysis and situates these within the field
of educational research. The book invites readers to
consider the theories and methods of three major
traditions in critical discourse studies – discourse
analysis, critical discourse analysis, and multimodal
discourse analysis -- through the empirical work of
leading scholars in the field. Beyond providing a
useful overview, it contextualizes CDA in a wide range
of learning environments and identifies how CDA can
shed new insights on learning and social change.
Detailed analytic procedures are included – to
demystify the process of conducting CDA, to invite
conversations about issues of trustworthiness of
interpretations and their value to educational
contexts, and to encourage researchers to build on
the scholarship in critical discourse studies. This
edition features a new structure; a touchstone
chapter in each section by a recognized expert (Gee,
Fairclough, Kress); and a stronger international focus
on both theories and methods. NEW! Companion
Website with Chapter Extensions; Interviews;
Bibliographies; and Resources for Teaching Critical
Discourse Analysis.

Syntactic Structures
In this book Michael McCarthy and Ronald Carter
describe the discoursal properties of language and
demonstrate what insights this approach can offer to
the student and teacher of language. The authors
examine the relationship between complete texts,
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both spoken and written, and the social and cultural
contexts in which they function. They argue that the
functions of language are often best understood in a
discoursal environment and that exploring language
in context compels us to revise commonly-held
understandings about the forms and meanings of
language. In so doing, the authors argue the need for
language teachers, syllabus planners and curriculum
organisers to give greater attention to language as
discourse.

Research Methods in Language Policy
and Planning
This book provides an introduction to the aims,
theories and practices of critical discourse analysis
(CDA). It is mainly concerned with the linguistic
aspects of CDA. It provides an introduction to the
different types of language analysis that are
employed in CDA (frequency analysis, coversation,
transitivity and reference, and figurative language, for
example) and seeks to provide readers with the skills
to apply them in different contexts to various types of
texts: political speeches, marketing pieces, literary
works, advertising, multimedia persuasive texts,
discourses on race, gender, and politics.

Discourse Analysis and Second Language
Teaching
This book aims to offer a unique contribution to the
expanding literature on TBLT by uniting a discussion
of task-based pedagogical principles with descriptions
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of their application to real-life education problems. It
provides an account of the many challenges and
obstacles that the implementation of task-based
language education raises and discuss the different
options for overcoming them. The book contains a
substantial body of new research from Flanders,
where the implementation of TBLT has been a
nationwide project for the past fifteen years in
primary, secondary, and adult education. -- Back
cover.

Discourse and Language Education
How do we design sentences to fit their purposes and
how do we combine them to communicate complex,
contextualized meanings? This work takes discourse
apart to show how it is organized and how it aids
communication.

Beyond the Sentence
Routledge Introductions to Applied Linguistics consists
of introductory level textbooks covering the core
topics in Applied Linguistics, designed for those
entering postgraduate studies and language
professionals returning to academic study. The books
take an innovative "practice to theory" approach, with
a ‘back to front’ structure which takes the reader from
real life problems and issues in the field, then enters
into a discussion of intervention and how to engage
with these concerns. The final section concludes by
tying the practical issues to theoretical foundations.
Additional features include tasks with commentaries,
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a glossary of key terms, and an annotated further
reading section. This book looks particularly at the
relationship between language, interaction and
learning. Providing a comprehensive account of
current perspectives on classroom discourse, the
book aims to promote a fuller understanding of
interaction, regarded as being central to effective
teaching and introduces the concept of classroom
interactional competence (CIC). The case is made in
this book for a need not only to describe classroom
discourse, but to ensure that teachers and learners
develop the kind of interactional competence which
will result in more engaged, dynamic classrooms
where learners are actively involved in the learning
process. This approach makes an invaluable resource
for language teachers, as well as students of
language and education, and language acquisition
within the field of applied linguistics.

Research Methods for Language
Teaching
Discourse analysis is the study of spoken and written
language in its social and psychological context. This
book explains the relevant theory, and applies it to
classroom activities designed to improve students'
discourse skills. The teacher is then shown how these
activities may be further developed in specific
teaching situations.

Task-based Language Education
This second edition of Classroom Discourse Analysis
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continues to make techniques widely used in the field
of discourse analysis accessible to a broad audience
and illustrates their practical application in the study
of classroom talk, ideal for upper-level undergraduate
and graduate students in discourse analysis, applied
linguistics, and anthropology and education.
Grounded in a unique tripartite "dimensional
approach," individual chapters investigate
interactional resources that model forms of discourse
analysis teachers may practice in their own
classrooms while other chapters provide students
with a thorough understanding of how to actually
collect and analyse data. The presence of a number of
pedagogical features, including activities and
exercises and a comprehensive glossary help to
enhance students‘ understanding of these key tools in
classroom discourse analysis research. Features new
to this edition reflect current developments in the
field, including: increased coverage of peer
interaction in the classroom greater connecting
analysis to curricular and policy mandates and
standards-based reform movements sample excerpts
from actual student classroom discourse analysis
assignments a new chapter on the repertoire
approach, an increasingly popular method of analysis
of particular relevance to today’s multilingual
classrooms

Discourse Analysis for Language
Teachers
Recommends that language teachers incorporate
discourse and pragmatics in their teaching if they
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wish to implement a communicative approach in their
classrooms. The authors show how a discourse
perspective can enhance the teaching of traditional
areas of linguistic knowledge and language skills.

Classroom Discourse Analysis
This book in the NCRLL Collection provides an
introductory discussion of discourse analysis of
language and literacy events in classrooms. The
authors introduce approaches to discourse analysis in
a way that redefines traditional topics and provokes
the imagination of researchers. For those who have
limited knowledge of discourse analysis, this book will
help generate new questions about literacy events in
classrooms. For those familiar with this research
perspective, it will map diverse new approaches.
“Offers examples of classroom discourse with
analyses that researchers and practitioners can use
as the basis for pursuing their own analyses.” —Rob
Tierney, Dean, Faculty of Education, University of
British Columbia “On Discourse Analysis provokes us
to rethink discourse analytic approaches as
generative tools that can open up new ways of seeing
language and literacy events in classrooms. The
authors richly illustrate the complexity and potential
of discourse analysis studies with cases that orient us
to foreground the local with broader cultural,
historical, and social relations in ways that make
evident what it means to be human. On Discourse
Analysis provides a fresh approach to discourse
analysis studies.” —Kris Gutierrez, University of
California at Los Angeles
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Classroom Discourse
Discourse Analysis
Grammar, Meaning, and Concepts
Concentration on the formal features of language and
on developing speaking skills in a second language
fails to provide the language student with the
necessary level of conversational ability. The concept
of communicative competence has resulted in a new
emphasis on the nature of interaction and the rules of
discourse. Interest has shifted from studies on
language structure to studies on social interaction,
the meaning of utterances, and the functions of
speech. This paper explores how recent advances in
sociolinguistics and discourse analysis can aid one's
understanding of the roles and privileges of teachers
and students engaged in verbal interaction and how
verbal behavior can be changed or acquired for
greater conversational competence. Areas discussed
include: (1) natural discourse (speech acts,
pragmatics, turn taking, moves, topic), (2) natural
discourse and first and second language acquisition,
(3) classroom discourse, and (4) practical applications
(including exercises for developing skills for
participating in debates and discussions). Excerpts
from English, French, and German language
conversations are cited throughout. The appendices
present hesitation and expansion strategies in
conversation and some conversational management
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strategies used by French and German native
speakers. (JK)

On Discourse Analysis in Classrooms
Applied Linguistics and Language Teacher Education
is aimed at applied linguists who are interested in
understanding more about the learning of novice
teachers in their classes. The 21 studies in this
volume provide information on the complexity of
novice teachers learning and use of knowledge in a
variety of applied linguistics classes such as SLA,
Syntax, Pragmatics, Sociolinguistics, Phonetics and
Phonology, L2 Reading and Writing, Testing, and
Content Based Instruction. These studies were
conducted in a variety of contexts, from North and
South America to Europe, Asia and Australia, and look
at the preparation of teachers of English, Spanish and
Chinese. The book also includes a state-of-the-art
summary of research on knowledge acquisition and
use which provides applied linguists with a solid basis
for developing their ideas about their students
learning and use of the knowledge presented in their
classes.

Using Discourse Analysis to Improve
Classroom Interaction
Discourse Analysis: The Questions Discourse Analysts
Ask and How They Answer Them is the first
introductory text organized around the kinds of
questions discourse analysts ask and how they are
systematically addressed by analysts of different
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empirical persuasions, thereby cultivating a principled
understanding of the interdisciplinary field of
discourse analysis. The text promotes synthesis,
integration, and a multidimensional understanding of
the core issues that preoccupy discourse analysts. (1)
How is discourse structured? (2) How are social
actions accomplished in discourse? (3) How are
identities negotiated in discourse? (4) How are
ideologies constructed in discourse? The answer to
each question is illustrated with transcripts and
analyses of actual discourse as exemplified in key
studies in the field. With a range of other features
such as boxed definitions, study questions, and
analytical tasks, this guide to the complex world of
discourse is an ideal resource for courses on
discourse analysis.

IELTS Collected Papers 2
This volume reports research that informs the
development of reading and listening assessment in
IELTS. This volume brings together a set of eight
IELTS-related research studies - four on reading and
four on listening - conducted between 2005 and 2010.
Findings from these studies provide valuable evidence
on the validity, reliability, impact and practicality of
the IELTS test; they are also instrumental in
highlighting aspects needing attention, and thus
directly inform the continuing evolution of the IELTS
reading and listening tests. The volume reviews and
comments on the specific contribution of each study
to the ongoing process of IELTS reading and listening
test design and development.
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Discourse
The notion of the teacher as "reflective practitioner" is
gaining ground as a powerful concept in teacher
education and teacher development. One of the
strengths of this approach is that it draws on the
experience of a wide range of professions. Another is
that it can help break down the gap between theory
and practice that is all too often a major source of
criticism of teacher education courses. The concept of
the reflective practitioner can be applied to many
aspects of teacher education including teacher
supervision, teaching practice, microteaching, action
research, groupwork, teacher assessment, and course
design. Training Foreign Language Teachers deals
with this important topic in a very lucid and
straightforward way. It contains many suggestions for
practical work and discussion, and numerous
applications to actual situations, including an
extended case study. The activities are firmly placed
within the framework of a coherent approach to
language teacher education. This book is aimed at
anyone in the area of foreign language teaching who
is engaged in designing, running or taking part in any
of the following kinds of professional activities:
teacher education courses, in-service training
courses, supervision or inspection programs, advisory
programs for teachers, staff development programs,
and self-development programs. Training Foreign
Language Teachers will be ideal as a core-text for MA
courses with a teacher education focus.

Electronic Discourse in Language
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Learning and Language Teaching
This accessible 'how to' text is about classroom
interaction – how to study it and how to use that
knowledge to improve teaching and learning. Actually
showing what critical, constructionist, sociocultural
perspectives on teaching, learning, and schooling are
and what they can do, it makes discourse analysis
understandable and useful to teachers and other
nonlinguists. Using Discourse Analysis to Improve
Classroom Interaction: offers teachers the powerful
tools of discourse analysis as a way of understanding
the complex dynamics of human interaction that
constitute effective, equitable teaching and learning
guides readers step-by-step through how to build
their interactional awareness to improve their
teaching includes 'Try It Out' exercises to engage
readers in learning how to respond to the social
dynamics of their classrooms for the purpose of
improving classroom interaction. Proceeding from
simple illustrations to more complex layering of
analytical concepts, short segments of talk,
transcribed to highlight important points, are used to
explain and illustrate the concepts. By the time
readers get to the complicated issues addressed in
this text they are ready to deal with some of
teaching’s toughest challenges, and have the tools to
build positive relationships among their students so
that all can participate equally in the classroom.

Discourse Grammar of the Greek New
Testament
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A comprehensive, accessible introduction to discourse
analysis - essential reading for students encountering
the subject for the first time.

Designing Critical Literacy Education
through Critical Discourse Analysis
Routledge English Language Introductions cover core
areas of language study and are one-stop resources
for students. Assuming no prior knowledge, books in
the series offer an accessible overview of the subject,
with activities, study questions, sample analyses,
commentaries and key readings - all in the same
volume. The innovative and flexible 'two dimensional'
structure is built around four sections - introduction,
development, exploration and extension - which offer
self-contained stages for study. Each topic can also be
read across these sections, enabling the reader to
build gradually on the knowledge gained. Each book
in the series has a companion website with extra
resources for teachers, lecturers and students.
Discourse Analysis, 2nd Edition: - provides a
comprehensive overview of the major approaches to
and methodological tools used in discourse analysis; introduces both traditional perspectives on the
analysis of texts and talk as well as more recent
approaches that address technologically mediated
and multimodal discourse; - incorporates practical
examples using real data; - includes new articles from
key authors in the field, including Jan Blommaert,
William Labov, Paul Baker, Penelope Brown and
Stephen Levinson; - is supported by a companion
website featuring extra activities, additional guidance,
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useful links and multimedia examples including sound
files and YouTube videos. Features of the new edition
include: new readings featuring cutting-edge
research; updated references; revised and refreshed
examples; and a wider range of material from social
media that includes Twitter, Instagram and Snapchat.
Written by an experienced teacher and author, this
accessible textbook is essential reading for all
students of English language and linguistics.

The Feminine Mystique
This work fills a significant need for a well-researched
yet readable guide to discourse analysis. Using crosslinguistic principles and providing copious examples
from both narratives and episles, Runge takes the
reader from linguistic theory to practical exegetical
application. Introducing a function-based approach to
linguistics, Runge explores New Testament Greek
grammatical conventions by focusing on the
communication tasks they accomplish. His study of
the ways in which words are used in texts and
contexts has less to do with the specifics of speech
and more to do with how humans are wired to process
it. Therefore, Runge looks at how all languages
operate before focusing on Greek. This examination of
linguistics in general simplifies the analyticalprocess,
and explains how and why we communicate as we do.
Readers will learn that discourse analysis necessarily
complements today's formal approaches to
linguistics, as they are simultaneously led to a more
accurate description of the biblical text.
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Discourse Analysis and the Study of
Classroom Language and Literacy Events
Released for the first time in paperback, this
landmark social and political volume on feminism is
credited with being responsible for raising awareness,
liberating both sexes, and triggering major advances
in the feminist movement. Reprint.

The Handbook of Discourse Analysis
Knowing About Language is an essential and
comprehensive introduction to and discussion of the
value of linguistics in the secondary and post 16
curriculum. Split into three easily accessible parts,
each chapter draws on theoretical and practical
reasons for developing language awareness for the
teacher and student, the impact of government and
institutional policy on teaching and teacher
knowledge, and explores recent research about the
value of linguistic knowledge to support student
attainment. Expert contributors show how recent
innovations in linguistics can support language
teaching by providing a range of practical ideas that
can be used in the classroom. Knowing About
Language is a valuable theoretical, critical and
practical guide for the teacher and researcher, and
anyone interested in applied linguistics and the study
of language in education.Written by authors who are
passionate about the value of language study both as
a classroom topic and more generally, this book acts
as a resource to inform and support teachers in wider
aspects of their role by demonstrating the powerfully
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enabling nature and inherent value of language study
and linguistics in secondary and post-16 curricula.

Discourse Analysis for Language
Teachers
Grammar, Meaning, and Concepts: A Discourse-Based
Approach to English Grammar is a book for language
teachers and learners that focuses on the meanings
of grammatical constructions within discourse, rather
than on language as structure governed by rigid
rules. This text emphasizes the ways in which users of
language construct meaning, express viewpoints, and
depict imageries using the conceptual, meaning-filled
categories that underlie all of grammar. Written by a
team of authors with years of experience teaching
grammar to future teachers of English, this book puts
grammar in the context of real language and
illustrates grammar in use through an abundance of
authentic data examples. Each chapter also provides
a variety of activities that focus on grammar, genre,
discourse, and meaning, which can be used as they
are or can be adapted for classroom practice. The
activities are also designed to raise awareness about
discourse, grammar, and meaning in all facets of
everyday life, and can be used as springboards for
upper high school, undergraduate, and graduate level
research projects and inquiry-based grammatical
analysis. Grammar, Meaning, and Concepts is an ideal
textbook for those in the areas of teacher education,
discourse analysis, applied linguistics, second
language teaching, ESL, EFL, and communications
who are looking to teach and learn grammar from a
Page 24/29

Read Free Discourse Analysis For Language
Teachers Mindset Technology
dynamic perspective.

The Practice of Critical Discourse
Analysis: an Introduction
A practical introduction to the field of discourse
analysis and its relevance for language teaching.

Exploring Classroom Discourse
This book offers a practical introduction to discourse
analysis and its relevance for language teaching. It
begins with explaining what discourse analysis is,
then outlines different models of analysis and
evaluates them in terms of their usefulness to
language teachers. This is followed by chapters
dealing with new ways of looking at grammar,
vocabulary and phonology in the light of discourse
analysis. The final section of the book concentrates on
spoken and written language with examples from a
native-speaker and learner data. It also considers
some teaching approaches based on the insights of
discourse analysis. Contents: -reader activities with
guidance on appropriate responses -further reading
suggestions for each chapter -a comprehensive list of
references.

An Introduction to Discourse Analysis
The authors present a social linguistic/social
interactional approach to the discourse analysis of
classroom language and literacy events. Building on
recent theories in interactional sociolinguistics,
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literary theory, social anthropology, critical discourse
analysis, and the New Literacy Studies, they describe
a microethnographic approach to discourse analysis
that provides a reflexive and recursive research
process that continually questions what counts as
knowledge in and of the interactions among teachers
and students. The approach combines attention to
how people use language and other systems of
communication in constructing classroom events with
attention to social, cultural, and political processes.
The focus of attention is on actual people acting and
reacting to each other, creating and recreating the
worlds in which they live. One contribution of the
microethnographic approach is to highlight the
conception of people as complex, multi-dimensional
actors who together use what is given by culture,
language, social, and economic capital to create new
meanings, social relationships and possibilities, and to
recreate culture and language. The approach
presented by the authors does not separate
methodological, theoretical, and epistemological
issues. Instead, they argue that research always
involves a dialectical relationship among the object of
the research, the theoretical frameworks and
methodologies driving the research, and the
situations within which the research is being
conducted. Discourse Analysis and the Study of
Classroom Language and Literacy Events: A
Microethnographic Perspective: *introduces key
constructs and the intellectual and disciplinary
foundations of the microethnographic approach;
*addresses the use of this approach to gain insight
into three often discussed issues in research on
classroom literacy events--classroom literacy events
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as cultural action, the social construction of identity,
and power relations in and through classroom literacy
events; *presents transcripts of classroom literacy
events to illustrate how theoretical constructs, the
research issue, the research site, methods, research
techniques, and previous studies of discourse analysis
come together to constitute a discourse analysis; and
*discusses the complexity of "locating"
microethnographic discourse analysis studies within
the field of literacy studies and within broader
intellectual movements. This volume is of broad
interest and will be widely welcomed by scholars and
students in the field language and literacy studies,
educational researchers focusing on analysis of
classroom discourse, educational sociolinguists, and
sociologists and anthropologists focusing on face-toface interaction and language use.

An Introduction to Critical Discourse
Analysis in Education
Uniquely bringing together discourse analysis, critical
literacy, and teacher research, this book invites
teacher educators, literacy researchers, and discourse
analysts to consider how discourse analysis can be
used to foster critical literacy education. It is both a
guide for conducting critical discourse analysis and a
look at how the authors, alongside their teacher
education students, used the tools of discourse
analysis to inquire into, critique, and design critical
literacy practices. Through an intimate look at the
workings of a university teacher education course and
the discourse analysis tools that teacher-researchers
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use to understand their classrooms, the book provides
examples of both pre-service teachers and teacher
educators becoming critically literate. The contextrich examples highlight the ways in which discourse
analysis aids teachers’ decision making in the
moment and reflections on their practice over time.
Readers learn to conduct discourse analysis as they
read about critical literacy practices at the university
level. Designed to be interactive, each chapter
features step-by-step procedures for conducting each
kind of discourse analysis (narrative, critically
oriented, multimodal), sample analyses, and
additional readings and resources. By attending to the
micro-interactions as well as processes that unfold
across time, the book illustrates the power and
potential of discourse analysis as a pedagogical and
research tool.
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